
REQUEST FOR SPECIAL TEMPORARY AUTHORITY TO OPERATE WITH REDUCED POWER 

 

By this application, KTVI License, LLC, is requesting FCC special temporary authority to operate 

at a reduced power for the reasons stated herein. On or about May 18, 2016, one of the three power 

supplies to the transmitter malfunctioned. In spite of repeated repair efforts, the Station was unable to 

restore power, and is now in the process of ordering a replacement unit from NWL, the manufacturer, 

which is expected to take thirty to sixty days. Until such repairs are complete, KTVI will be operating at 

approximately sixty percent (60%) of its authorized 1000 kW ERP.  Once the repairs are complete, KTVI 

will notify the FCC that is has returned to operating at its fully authorized ERP.   


